Seaside Airport Advisory Committee
Official Minutes
June 22, 2004

Members absent: Ed Tice, Neal Wallace, SDDA seat vacant

—

. Called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Briefly discussed the vacant SDDA seat. Frank Kaim will talk with Jeff Ter Har to see if his
intentions concerning occupying the SDDA seat are still valid.

Committee decided to meet at City Hall for July 27 meeting then will adjourn to the airport for a
walk-around inspection & related discussion(s).

Roy Bennett will respond to the City Manager’s office concerning reader board details. This will
include rate structure & board maintenance.

Committee received word that runway end signs (No Early Turns) should be installed by the end
of June.

Committee received word that Clean Sweep will begin pavement improvements on July 19, 2004.
Committee members Roy Bennett & Randall Henderson installed hinges on the reader board to
make it more "maintenance friendly".

Randall Henderson will check with public works for 2005 F.A.M. grant application. Deadline is July
12, 2004.

Roy Bennett & Frank Kaim made presentations to committee concerning the Lewis & Clark Flight
of Discovery, which visited Seaside on June 15. The route will be flown again in 2005, in reverse.
Since they were invited to Seaside, and after viewing our facilities, they have decided to begin
their journey in Seaside rather than Astoria. Considering that the Aircraft Owners & Pilots Assoc.
(AOPA) will be writing numerous articles about this event, Seaside is sure to get positive national
coverage by general aviation’s largest member group.

10. Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.



